
COEd Executive Leadership Council  

Minutes 

October 7, 2021 | 9:30 a.m. 

 

Members Present: Ashley Akenson, Julie Baker, Amy Brown, Nikki Christen, Charles Craig, Stephanie 

Kazanas, Christy Killman, Darek Potter, and Jeremy Wendt 

Others Present: Geri Anna Alcorn 

New Business 

CI 01. Undergraduate Course Additions and Changes (CAEP) ELC → TEC → UCC 
▪ Dr. Baker made a motion to approve the proposed additions and changes: 

o Additions: SPED 3001. 
o Changes: ECSP 4871; ESLP 4200; ESOL 4400; LSCI 4570; READ 4570; SPED 3000.  

▪ Dr. Akenson seconded.  
▪ Discussion: SPED 3000 and SPED 3001 had the same course title. The SPED 3000 course title was 

changed to Inclusive Teaching Practices for Diverse Learners in Secondary Education.  
▪ Dr. Wendt called a vote.  
▪ All in favor; motion passed.  

CI 02. Undergraduate PoS Curriculum Changes (CAEP) ELC → TEC → UCC 
▪ Dr. Baker made a motion to approve the proposed changes: 

o Switch SPED 3000/ CUED 4700; SPED 3001/ CUED 4700; and SPED 3000/ SPED 3001 on 
respective PoS for various programs.  

▪ Dr. Akenson seconded.  
▪ Discussion: Corrections were requested and made to align with the SPED 3000 name change 

approved in CI01 above.  
▪ Dr. Wendt called a vote.  
▪ All in favor; motion passed.  

CI 03. Graduate Course Changes (CAEP) ELC → TEC → GSEC 
▪ Dr. Baker made a motion to approve the proposed changes to: 

o ESLP 4200(5200); ESOL 6400; LSCI 4570(5570); READ 4570(5570); LSCI 6010; LSCI 6550; 
READ 6550; LSCI 6800; LSCI 7000; LSCI 7030; LSCI 7040; LSCI 7570; LSCI 7800. 

▪ Dr. Akenson seconded.  
▪ Discussion: None.  
▪ Dr. Wendt called a vote.  
▪ All in favor; motion passed.  

CI 04. Undergraduate Concentration Deletion (CAEP) ELC → TEC → UCC 
▪ Dr. Baker made a motion to approve the proposed concentration deletions: 

o SE Interventionist K-8 and Comprehensive Program.  
▪ Dr. Akenson seconded.  
▪ Discussion: None.  
▪ Dr. Wendt called a vote.  
▪ All in favor; motion passed.  



 

Other Such Matters   

Advisor/Chairperson Meeting  
▪  Dr. Baker shared that COEd advisors and departmental chairpersons will meet on November 15 

to discuss graduate programs so that advisors may be able to speak to students about their 
options and promote our graduate programs if students are interested.  

 
Homecoming Tailgate 

▪ Dr. Baker shared that the COEd will host a Homecoming tailgate lunch on November 13. Alumni, 
faculty, and staff have been invited. Volunteers are needed and should plan to arrive at 9am.  

 
Custodial Services Search Committee  

▪ Dr. Killman shared that she has been appointed to a committee tasked with considering 
custodial service options for campus. The Service Solutions contract is still active, but other 
options are being considered.  

 
Preview Day 

▪ The group discussed Preview Day (October 2). Ideas to improve the event were shared 
individually with Dr. Steve Keller.  

 
SSC Administrative Associate 

▪ Dr. Baker shared that Chantelle Ablakwa is the new academic advisor in the COEd Student 
Success Center. Her previous position as administrative associate is being filled by Alex Evans.  


